
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 4/2/2012 10:49:43 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Sutter Discussions with CPUC 

Thanks, 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2012 10:49 AM 
To: Middlekauff, Charles (Law); Kuga, Roy M; Monardi, Marino; Les Stark (Les.Starck@sce.com); 
hoovermr@sce.com; Dan Skopec (dskopec@semprautilities.com) 
Cc: Clanon, Paul; Lindh, Frank 
Subject: Sutter Discussions with CPUC 

We have scheduled a conference call for 2 PM today to discuss next steps in the 
Sutter negotiation with Paul Clanon and Frank Lindh. I know this is last minute, but if 
you (Edison and Sempra) can have someone call in to the discussion, it would be 
appreciated. 

Paul is going to discuss how we should approach this negotiation and give an 
overview of the Commission's thoughts on this matter. The call-in number is Redacted 
R5dact| meeting number|Redactecl You are welcome to forward this note to 
others who may be interested within your company. For PG&E employees, you can 
either call in or come to my office. 

SB GT&S 0215315 

mailto:BKC7@pge.com
mailto:Les.Starck@sce.com
mailto:hoovermr@sce.com
mailto:dskopec@semprautilities.com

